
 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parent / Carer           16th June 2022 

 

Sports Day KS1 – Tuesday 21st June – 1:35pm   

Our KS1 Sports Day for Year Reception, Year 1 & Year 2 is happening on Tuesday 21st June in the afternoon.  

We are looking forward to seeing parents (and relatives) at this event to offer support to the children and cheer 

them on, on what should be a very enjoyable afternoon.  

Please arrive no earlier than 1:30 as the doors will not open until 1:35 where you will be asked to enter the field 

via the double red doors opposite the school office. The event is scheduled to start at 1:45.  

If you are bringing small children with you, please ensure they are supervised at all times so they don’t disrupt 

any of the events. 

Please also ensure that your child has their water bottle in school and correct coloured top for their team.  

At the end of the afternoon, children will be dismissed in the usual way from their classrooms so parents will 

need to go to the regular pick up location.  

We look forward to seeing you.  

 

 

 

 

Mr Bowsher 

Headteacher 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


